Henmorandum to Chamgellor Malott:

Dear Chancellor Maloti:
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Institute which had been plemmed for July 8, 9 and 10.
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with us, we feel that this short refresher course would
not be successful. With the coming of the V-l2 students
and the summer emvollment in the College, starting July
5, owr persomnel will be engrossed in an exceptionally
heavy progreém. Ilherefore, we feel that we should discon-
tinue plans for the program.

This is for your information.

Sincerely yours,

Pirector of Fhysical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coasch.




